
 
 

NOTIFICATION  
about the Bank’s name change  

 
Closed Joint-Stock Company “Dexia Bank” (location: 2nd Zvenigorodskaya st., building 13, 
construction 42, Moscow, 123022, registered by The Central Bank of The Russian Federation on 
June 15, 1998 № 3330, registered in the Unified state register of legal entities under the main 
state registration number 1027739453390, identification taxpayer number 7705205000, license 
issued by The Central Bank of The Russian Federation № 3300) hereby notifies about the 
registration of the new firm name of the Bank in the Unified state register of legal entities on 
April 10, 2012. 
 
The new firm (full official) name in Russian is Закрытое акционерное общество 
«Денизбанк Москва»; 
The new short firm name in Russian is ЗАО «Денизбанк Москва»; 
The new full firm name in English is Closed Joint-Stock Company “Denizbank Moscow”; 
The new short firm name in English is CJSC “Denizbank Moscow”. 

 
The change of the name will not influence on the rights and obligations of the Bank’s clients and 
partners. 

 
Please, be informed that the change of the payment details of the Bank will occur later when the 
above mentioned changes are entered into the Directory of BIC of Russia.  
The exact date of the payment details change will be communicated to you not later than 7 days 
before the change comes into force. From that date exactly any payment orders on your accounts 
shall have the new name of the Bank.  
We advise you to inform your partners using payments under your accounts held with the Bank 
about the exact date of the payment details change. 
 
Before the issue of the new Directory of BIC of Russia the existing payment details of the Bank 
shall be used in the payment orders. 
 
 
 


